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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

I am happy to send my greetings to the young people 
across our country who take part in Model United Nations 
Assemblies. 

The United States was the chief architect of the United 
Nations more than three decades ago. We were convinced 
that after the terrible calamity of world war, a new basis 
for global cooperation had to be established. 

The world has changed dramatically since 1945. New 
challenges have arisen. Almost one hundred new nations 
have become United Nations members. The task of build-
ing a just and stable world order is now even more com-
plex as the destinies of all nations and peoples have become 
increasingly intertwined. 

Yet despite changing times, United States support of the 
UN remains strong and determined. And your participa-
tion in this Model United Nations Assembly reflects our 
untiring commitment to help shape a better world for 
ourselves and succeeding generations. 

I commend you for beginning so early in your lives to 
express interest in global affairs. And I salute your en-
thusiasm to learn all that you can along avenues of peace, 
humanitarian action and international cooperation and 
goodwill. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

April 28, 1976 

MEMO TO: BOB LINDER 

FROM: ELISKA HASEK 

Bob, could I please have 50 copies of the attached 
message for Model United Nations Assemblies. 

Please return them to my office, Rm. 121. 
Thank you. 

4/29/76 

Mr. Parker: 

Please - - and will you return the 
copies to Miss Hasek. Many thanks. 

Catherine Finley 
Mr. Linder' s Office 


